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LETTER FROM THE PRINCIPAL  

Dear Teachers, Staff, Students, and Parents, 

 

Welcome to the 2023-2024 school year! Welcome to a new year at Bridgeprep! I am looking forward to 

meeting each of you, collaborating, and working hand in hand to serve the students, our school, and community. 

I am thrilled and looking forward to a school year full of new experiences, new relationships, and much 

learning. 
 

My career in education began as an English teacher. I also served as a College Adjunct Professor, Assistant 

Principal, and Vice Principal at BridgePrep Academy of Riverview. I have completed my Doctorate in 

Education and now living my dream of becoming a Principal. I am thankful to the excellent group of mentors 

who have guided me throughout my career. 

 

I plan to continue to foster an environment of respect, happiness, peace, learning, and growth among our school 

community. I am confident that we will achieve great things by working together as a Team! 

 

Please feel free to come by the school and say hello, as I am eager to get to know each of you. 
 

This year our theme is Bridgeprep Superheroes: Read Achieve, Succeed”! Looking forward to a wonderful 

school year! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Sara M. Troche, Ed D 

Principal 

BridgePrep Academy of Tampa 
Tel:813-258-5652 

email: stroche-pastrana@bridgepreptampa.com 
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